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Gallacher, Kirsten CD

From: Wiener, Marc CD
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 1:32 PM
To: Gallacher, Kirsten CD
Subject: RE: Fun Video

Hello Builders and Design Professionals, 
 
Last week the Community Development Department gave a presentation to all City staff, about the value of 
diversity in our workplace. We have a diverse staff with experience in multiple disciplines, and a diverse 
customer base including homeowners, businesses, architects, engineers, builders, lawyers, etc. We created a 
short video, showcasing how much we enjoy working with our customers, and getting to know their pets. 
Enjoy!  (click here). 
 
 
Marc Wiener 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR 
 
City of Laguna Beach 
505 Forest Avenue 
Laguna Beach, CA 92651 
p. 949.497.0361 | 
e. mwiener@lagunabeachcity.net 
 

 
 
 
 
 


